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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are
working to identify suspects in a shooting that wounded two people in a moving car late
Tuesday near Hollywood.

Deputies responded after 11:30 p.m. to reports of shots being fired at a moving vehicle. They
found the sedan on Highway 162 near Mill Spring Road.

Two of three people from the car, including the driver, had been shot. A man and a teenage boy
were transported to MUSC for treatment of injuries that were thought to be serious but not
life-threatening.

Detectives’ initial investigation revealed that the victims reported being followed by another
vehicle starting near Mitchell Road and Old Jacksonboro Road in the Adams Run area.
Someone in the other vehicle opened fire as the victims tried to get away. The victims were
eventually able to call for help, and deputies found them on Highway 162.

There is no detailed description of the suspect vehicle, and no arrests have been made. There
is no known danger to the general community.

Anyone with information can call the Sheriff’s Office at 843-743-7200 or Crime Stoppers at
843-554-1111.
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